D'Ron Campbell
PO Box 8
202 Barrett Dr.
Saratoga, WY 82331

dron.saratogasun@gmail.com

November 19, 2024

Mayor Chuck Davis

Town of Saratoga

PO Box 486

Saratoga, WY 82331

Mr. Mayor,

I am respectfully requesting an appointment to the vacant seat on the Airport Advisory Board. I have previously been the Town's liaison to the board when I was a part of Town Council. I am still in contact with members of the current board and the engineers associated with the ongoing projects. I have a great interest in the success and the development of the airport and its facilities. With my background in professional aviation, I believe I can contribute knowledge and insights to the board.

Thank you for your consideration,

D'Ron Campbell